
DATE: June 14, 2019

No Filming on 5-Mile Section of Highway 1 in Ventura County
until after July 14, 2019

Effective immediately:  Due to emergency repair construction on PCH in
Ventura County, Caltrans will not be issuing filming permits involving traffic
control (rolling breaks/intermittent traffic control) or the use of turnouts and road
shoulders, between the L.A./Ventura County line (MM 0.0) to just north of
Sycamore Cove Beach (MM 5.0), until after July 14, 2019.
Filming which does not involve traffic control may be permitted during this
period.

If you have any questions, please contact Caltrans Engineers Charles Keeling
at 213-897-4647, or Tuan Hua at 213-897-0352.

About the California Film Commission

The California Film Commission (CFC) enhances California's status as the leader in motion
picture, television and commercial production.

A one-stop office for filmmakers, the Commission supports productions of all sizes and budgets.
In addition to managing the Film & Television Tax Credit program, services include an extensive

digital location library, free online permitting, low cost use of state properties as shooting
locations, and production assistance.
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